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Dear Sir … I am astounded by the changes proposed to the code. There is no true scientific /
medical case backing your shift toward a compliant, softly, softly, acquiescent approach toward
treating / counselling patients facing gender issues. Your attempt to threaten / silence doctors
who don’t toe the “anything is OK” so called “progressive” ideology is simply disgraceful … who is
influencing this charade … certainly not the ordinary doctor who really cares about the patient …
so sad … Hitlerite mind control for what clear cause???
Sad … think again
Gary Smitham
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